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April 8, 2016 

 

Jean Lynch and Pam VanKampen, Greater Wisconsin Agency on 

Aging Resources, Older Americans Act Consultants 

With the  
GWAAR  
Nutrition Team   Week of May 25, 2020 

The  

Dish 
 Nutrition Program Updates 

Social Isolation Resource Guide 

This wonderful resource guide was created by 

Alyce Miller, RD and Healthy Aging Coordinator  

at the AAA of Dane County. Make sure you take  

a look at this awesome information. This guide 

contains amazing ideas and links to help your  

programs with social isolation. Find it at: https://

gwaar.org/api/cms/viewFile/id/2006074 

Making Service Changes? 

Please be sure to update your GWAAR Nutrition 

Representative and Sara Koenig with any potential 

service changes with your program. We want to 

provide you with assistance and guidance as you 

make changes. If you are thinking of reopening or 

discussing plans to open congregate sites, please 

includes us in the conversation. We do send out  

e-mails frequently asking for an update from your

program, but if something changes please let us

know. We are all in this together!

Join the GWAAR Nutrition Team! 

The Greater Wisconsin Agency on Aging  
Resources, Inc., is looking for a full-time limited 
term (with potential to be regular full-time) Older 
Americans Act Consultant-Nutrition Specialist. 
This position provides ongoing training, program 
assessment, and technical assistance to aging 
units in a 70-county and 11-tribe service area with 
a primary focus on, but not exclusively limited to, 
the Elderly Nutrition Program. 

Registered dietician with three years of related 
experience is preferred but not required. Proven 
experience working as a member of a team. 
Knowledge of aging programs is not required but 
is desired. Position can be located in the commu-
nity where the chosen candidate currently re-
sides. Applicant must be willing to travel within 
our service area. For a more information, go to 
https://gwaar.org/jobs 

Servsafe Class Updates    

The ServSafe classes offered by GWAAR  
scheduled for June 10 and June 23 have been  
cancelled. The class in Eau Claire has been tenta-
tively rescheduled for August 25. Also, a class 
scheduled for August 5 in Rhinelander is still 
on. We will keep you posted as we get closer to 
the August dates.   

Partnerships Available 

Firehouse Subs reached out to GWAAR to see if 

there was a need for their services in preparing 

and or delivering meals. Please contact Alec below 

if interested. 

Alec Fruin , Firehouse Subs, Catering Director 

(608) 346-9229 

alec.fhscatering@gmail.com 

Enjoy safe summer cooking! 
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